
Added Item 5.1(m) 
From: Kelly Pearce   
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 12:17 AM 
To: Davenport, Alicia <Alicia.Davenport@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; Farr, 
Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Merulla, Sam 
<Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom 
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office 
<ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria 
<Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd 
<Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead, 
Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>; Office of the 
Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: No sewage overflow pipe to Ancaster creek 
 
Hello, 
I am a secondary school teacher, currently teaching Grade 12 Workplace Science. 
Tomorrow I will ask my students if they think this is a good idea and I can almost guarantee you they will 
unanimously say "no" in an obvious fashion.  You did all graduate from high school right? 
 
Figure out a way to create middle density housing within our current city limits so that we can use tax 
dollars to fix our out-dated degrading infrastructure and maintain green-space for its countless 
benefits.  Enough said.  I am exhausted from preparing engaging and relevant lessons.  How dare you 
make me stay up later to write this letter on such a no brainer.  
 
Good night. 
Kelly Pearce 

 
 


